
PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCEWITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS
PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY 1:00PM AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR
TOjon.shigaki@k12.hi.us

SENIORS! This week is the start of our senior spirit week! Today is
College/Career Day. Rep your college or dress up as your future career!
If you are not dressed up, please be sure to wear your uniform!
Tomorrow is anything but a backpack day. Just a reminder that this
dress up week is only for the senior class. Mahalo!

Congratulations to the following students who were elected to be the
Band and Choir Officers next school year.
President: Jaden Valiente
Vice President: Mikayla Vergara & Precious "Zen" Pante
Sergeant At Arms: Ziek Gando & Keiko Wegner
Secretary: Danielle Anne Caguioa & Taika Swearingen
Treasurer: Dania Oleiwan & Kelani Gonzalez-Gonzalez
Librarian: Sebastian Haley Evangelista, Mason Baybayan, Jason
Monnett, Dhennico Cabading
Equipment Manager: Jean Martin Alternado, Randal Bandmann Ill,
Quade Oberheim, Jacob Cabajar
Uniform Manager: Azana Tolbert
Historian: Aleyah Jenkins
Congratulations to all! I mua Lahainaluna!

Save the date! Come join us as we say goodbye to the class of 2024
music department students, featuring the music of John Williams! The
Aloha Concert is next Saturday, May 18th at Jimmie H. Greig
Gymnasium, doors open at 5:30pm and the concert starts at 6:00pm.
Admission is free! Mahalo!

Lahainaluna High School Kauwela Program. Take advantage of these
summer opportunities to catch up on credits, prepare for college, or
prepare for the workplace. Space is limited for these sessions so please
contact your grade level counselor as soon as possible. The flier and
form is attached to today’s daily bulletin and school website. Mahalo!

Lahainaluna High School Kauwela College and Career Sessions are
available during the summer. Please check out the flier and the QR
code to sign up. Class of 2024 who need help may attend. Mahalo!

Elections are OPEN! Please check your emails for campaign videos and
ballots for Associated Student Body and grade level elections. Voting
will close on Friday, May 17th at 11:59 pm.

Attention Seniors! The deadline to sign up for this year's Project Grad
event at the DISCOUNTED rate of $60 is Friday, May 17th. The rate
then jumps up to $100. Space is limited so be sure to sign up now and
guarantee your spot . Go to www.LahainalunaPTSA.org, under the
Project Graduation tab to sign up. If the cost of attendance is a
hardship for you or your family at this time, please complete the FEE
WAIVER FORM on our website.

To all returning players and any student interested in playing JV/Varsity
football next season, there will be an informational meeting at the
football locker room Today, Monday, May 13, at 2:30pm.

Information about spring football training which begins Monday, May
20, will be provided, along with the expectations for off-season
training and workouts leading up to the start of the 2024 football
season.

The athletic training staff will also provide information on required
consent and physical forms needed in order to participate in the
upcoming sports season. If you have any questions, please contact
coach Dean Rickard. Mahalo!

Seniors: We will begin the Senior Chromebook collection your last week
of school (May 20). Some of you may finish your classes early and can
return it to Ms. Finn at the library. The last day to return the
chromebook/charger (no exceptions) is Wednesday May 22 the last day
of classes for you and Thursday May 23. Mahalo!

CLUB CHATTER:

Mabuhay Filipino club members, we will have our end of the year
party on May 16th during lunch at Dr. Villegas’ room. We will be
welcoming the new councils and saying goodbye to our seniors. We
will have food and have fun. Please fill out the QR code by May 13th.
Kita Kits!

We are happy to inform all students that the newly created
Lahainaluna STEM Club is now accepting members. The main goal of
the club is to provide a space for students to develop 21st-century
learning skills like problem-solving, critical thinking, collaboration, and
creativity. Also, to help students discover a passion for STEM and open
their eyes to potential future careers. If you are interested, you can
sign up using the QR code on the flier.

Breakfast: Plain Bagel with Cream Cheese, Sliced Peach, Mixed Fruit. Lunch: Cheese Bites, Veggie Sticks,
Fresh Fruit. Cafeteria monitors, please report to the cafeteria 15 minutes before lunch period. Today's
monitors are:

mailto:jon.shigaki@k12.hi.us

